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Date: August 26, 2024 4:10:57 PM

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Dear Ms Didrikson (City of Kingston):

We are writing in support of the application by the Secret Garden for a Zoning Amendment in order to establish a
commercial dining option.

We are pleased that the Secret Garden has become part of our community as they have been remarkably good
stewards by beautifying their grounds, renovating their historic property and supporting local events. The
establishment of a dining venue within their current capacity will offer the local community a new option in addition
to their specialized B and B services.

As residents of the Annandale we are neighbours of the Secret Garden and we would like to see them prosper.

We consider this application to be both positive and constructive for the community.

Sincerely

Wayne Myles and Johanne Mednick Myles
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